From: Donna Kamper <thekampground@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 11:11 AM

To: Amy Mcbride <amym @cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Flourbox Tea Room

Dear Amy,

| had attended the rezoning meeting at the library on Buchanan St on April 19th. What an asset the
Flourbox Tea Room will be to the Washington Park neighborhood!!

Unfortunately, | will not be able to attend the rezoning meeting at City Hall today, but | would like to
show my support of the tea room.

As stated, the Flourbox Tea Room will be an asset to the neighborhood! The charm, the relaxation, the
tea, the SCONES.....OH, THE SCONES!!! If you have never had a scone from the Flourbox, you don’t
know what you are missing, but | digress! The overall delightful experience of the Flourbox Tea Room
should not be missed. It will give friends and neighbors the perfect spot to relax, socialize, converse,
and take in the beauty of all the tea room has to offer.

I am in 100% support of this small neighborhood business to open on Salisbury Ridge Road and hope this
will be the beginning of more small businesses of this sort beautifying this neighborhood.

Sincerely,
A big fan of the Flourbox Tea Room,
Donna Kamper
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